RECEIVED NO. MAY 2 3 2016

Wareham Recycling Committee

Town Hall - 54 Marion Road Wareham, Ma 02571

MINUTES March 17, 2016

Meeting opened at: 6:08 In attendance were: Jack Dixon, Charlene Price, Jennifer Gady, Wanda Savary, Betty Lepore, Marilyn Russell, Earl Russell

- Jennifer distributed the agenda
- Marilyn distributed co-ordinator's report
- Charlene distributed meeting minutes from January and February. They were approved as written by unanimous vote.
- Jack presented the treasurer's report. Accepted report as written unanimously.
- Marilyn presented the coordinator's report
- Marilyn reported that new signs were ordered for the center from the DEP grant
- Marilyn reported that new brochures were ordered
- Marilyn reported that the center has an order for 6 new tumbling composters. Discussion held
- Marilyn reported that SEMASS had agreed to pay for the disposal of latex paint collected as well as the mercery collected at the center. Discussion held
- Marilyn reported that the Board of Health has found another company to pick up the sharps collected at the center. Discussion held
- Jack was presented with a Certificate of Recognition fro the State for 20+ years of service
- Discussion held regarding projects to be done around the center (i.e.: fix steps, etc)
- A vote was taken to shane the meeting time to 6PM on the 3rd Thursday of the month. Vote was unanimous 6-0-0

CANICE

Meeting adjourned at 6:48

John S Jan Aday Chisin

Jennifer Gady, Chairman

Charlene Price, Secretary